irfield

UNIVERSITY
To: All Faculty and Staff
From: William H. Johnson, PhD, dean of students
Re: Case Management Committee (for students of concern)
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As we begin the semester, we want to inform you about two important and distinct resources in place at
Fairfield University—the Case Management Committee and the Community Threat Assessment Team.

Case Management Committee
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